
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

   17th October 2019 

         

Dear Parents, 

  

On Monday 4th November, we are hosting a ‘pet morning’. This is to ignite our learning of 

animals for term two. It would be fantastic if you have any pets at home that you would be 

happy to bring into school between 9am-10am on Monday 4th November. It is essential that 

you stay with your pet at all times whilst in school.  

 

We would be grateful if you could indicate on the reply slip below which type of animal you 

would be bringing in. Please note: we are unable to accommodate more than 6 dogs in 

total (3 for Cherry class and 3 for Chestnut class). Therefore, if you wish to bring a dog in, we 

will allocate this on a first come first served basis. 

 

Please return the slip by Monday 21st October so that we can complete our risk assessment. 

On Wednesday 23rd October we will confirm with you which pets we would like to welcome 

in and subsequently share the risk assessment and finer arrangements with you. 

If your child has any pet allergies, please speak to your class teacher. 

 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

I would like to bring my __________________________ (type of pet) in on Monday 4th November 

2019. 

 

I understand that I will need to stay with my pet at all times when in school. 

 

I accept full responsibility for my pet during the visit. 

 

 

Name of Child…………………………....................................... 

 

Signed: ………………………………………………………………. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Miss Priddle and Miss King 
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Principal: Craig Jones 

Telephone: 01934 312720 
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